
Dear [Tenant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to sustainability and promoting 

eco-friendly practices, we wanted to share some tips that you can easily adopt in your rental 

space. 

Eco-Friendly Practices for Your Home 

• Energy Efficiency: Use LED light bulbs to reduce energy consumption. 

• Water Conservation: Fix any leaks and consider installing low-flow showerheads. 

• Waste Reduction: Practice recycling and composting whenever possible. 

• Eco-Friendly Cleaning: Use natural cleaning products to reduce chemical use. 

• Mindful Heating/Cooling: Adjust your thermostat and use fans to maintain comfortable 

temperatures. 

Thank you for doing your part in making our community more sustainable. If you have any 

suggestions or would like to discuss further eco-friendly initiatives, please feel free to reach out. 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Your Company/Organization]  

[Contact Information] 


